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OUR STEPS FOR
YOUR SAFETY

Following Government guidelines
we have taken these safety measures:-

New signage and floor stickers to remind
everyone about social distancing

® A one-way Entrance and Exit system where possible

® Marked areas for takeaway and collection

Tables have been moved to ensure
social distancing is in place between guests

® Tables are not set before you arrive
Our team will bring you cutlery and glasses when you order

® We thoroughly clean every table and chair between customers

Hand cleanliness is a priority

® Hand sanitiser is freely available for all of our customers

® Our menus are now single-use

® Payment machines are fully sanitised between every use.

® Following government guidelines staff will not be wearing
gloves but will be washing their hands frequently using
hot water and plenty of soap.

We are cleaning more often throughout the day and
high contact touch points and toilets are our top focus!

Also following government guidelines, for non-medical situations, staff will
not be wearing masks (unless they wish to) but will be adhering to the
above measures to prevent any virus spread as much as possible.

Please speak to a member of staff if you have and specific questions or queries regarding
any of the above measures



